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Falls City School Bus Involved in Fender Bender 
(KLZA) The Falls City Police Department was called to investigate an accident involving a Falls
City School bus on Tuesday morning shortly before 8 a-m.
Edna Elaine Willey of Reserve was driving a Falls City School bus south on McLean Street when
she stopped to turn left onto 11th Street.  Willey said she observed a car traveling north on McLean
and she did not believe the other vehicle had enough room to get by so she pulled the bus over and
hit a parked car.  
The parked car owned by Alicia and Betty Henry and the bus each sustained an estimated $500 in
damage.  No citations were issued and there were no injuries.  
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